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FGU Social Media
Head over to forestglenutility.com to check out our website and 

be sure to follow us on Facebook and Instagram. 

	 @ForestGlenUtilityCo

	 @forestglenutilityco

Please click here if you are interested in receiving notifications 

via email.

BUSINESS HOURS:

(210) 702-2400
AFTER HOURS:

(726) 203-1489

Contact us
If you have any questions, comments or concerns regarding your 

sewer or reuse water services, please contact us during business hours.

If you have a life threatening emergency, please dial 911. 

If you have a sewer emergency, such as a reuse water quality 

issue, a broken reuse water main, or a sewer overflow please call:  

Forest Glen Water Resource Recovery Facility 1 
Phase 4 will be energized by CPS early November 
followed by the commissioning process.  The new 
facility will be operational by mid-November and will 
have the capacity to treat up to 175,000 gallons per 
day.  The new membrane bio-reactor (MBR) facility 
will replace the existing facility, which will eventually 
be decommissioned. All remaining construction 
activities (final paving and other items) will be 
complete by the end of the year. 

Landscape buffer design is currently in progress with 
our team, including community input and will be 
reported on once finalized.

Construction Update WRRF Construction Photos

Photos above of the nearly-completed MBR plant.

TCEQ TPDES WQ0015030001 - Minor Amendment 
application filed to update phases & renewal filed 
April 19, 2023. The application is in technical review. 

PUCT Docket No. 54488 – CCN Expansion 
application filed December 16, 2022. FGU is working 
with Staff at the commission to deem application 
administratively complete. 

Regulatory Updates

https://www.forestglenutility.com/
https://www.facebook.com/ForestGlenUtilityCo/
https://www.instagram.com/forestglenutilityco/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/oPW6AB4/ForestGlenUtility

